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General Electric Company (GE) will be applying an herbicide on invasive (nuisance) plants at its property in Pittsfield in accordance with a work plan approved by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency under a Consent Decree executed by GE with the United States and the Commonwealth of Massachusetts.  The areas to be treated consist of wetland areas east of Unkamet Brook and south of Dalton Avenue, all located on GE property.
Application will commence on or about August 30, 2013 and conclude on or about September 15, 2013.  Any re-application or touch-up treatment, if necessary, will be completed by September 30, 2013.  The herbicide to be applied for control of invasive plant species is Rodeo, and will be applied from vehicles operating within the wetlands areas or the shoulder of Dalton Avenue.
For further information, please go to EPA’s website at:  www.epa.gov/region1/ge/thesite/geplantarea/reports/unkamet/
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